
Leaf and detritus has been cleared along Woolborough Lane cycle path.



Magpie Walk has also had footpaths and cycle paths cleared of leaves and detritus.



Moss and weeds 
have been 
removed from 
the walkway into 
Crawters Brook.

Once the 
weather allows, 
we will be able 
to weed spray 
these area to 
help reduce 
weed growth.



Due to cars parking on verges in Rutherford Way which has caused a lot of 
damage, our team has been out to repair and re-seed these affected areas.



Due to a large build 
up of soil and ivy, this 
footpath wasn’t 
accessible. We have 
now made good 
progress in getting 
this footpath cleared.

We will be using 
machinery to aid us 
in getting the 
remainder of the  
footpath cleared.

Location – Whittle 
Way.
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